
 DECEMBER 2015  I hope family centre 

I hope family centre Maple Wood House, 399 Seymour River Place, North Vancouver 604.986.9311  
Website:  www.familyservices.bc.ca/programs-a-services/parents-a-families/i-hope-family-centre      

   Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 *LTTP – Learning Together 
Through Play – is a no fee drop 
in program, staffed by I hope 
family centre staff, for families 
to play and connect together.  
Families bring a piece of fruit or 
veggie to share. Please bring 
weather appropriate clothing for 
outdoor play. 

 

1 
9:15 – 11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 

Counsellor Intern 
Community Health Nurse 

 
11:30 a.m. – 3:30  

Takaya Family Program 
 

1:15 - 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
 

PCMG MW & CNV Library 
 
 

2 
 

 
 

Closed today 

 

3 
9:15 – 11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 

Counsellor Intern 
 

10:00 – 12:00 
 Breastfeeding Support 

CNV Library 
 

1:15 - 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
Counsellor Intern 

 

4 
 

 
 

Closed today 

 

5 
 
 
 

9:15 -11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 
 

7 
9:15 -11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 

Counsellor  
Counsellor Intern 

 
1:15 – 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 

 
 

PCMG WV 
 
 
 
 

8 
9:15 – 11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 

Counsellor Intern 
Speech and Language Path. 

 
11:30 a.m. – 3:30  

Takaya Family Program 
 

1:15 - 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
 

9 
 
 
 

Closed today 

 

10 
9:15 – 11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 

Counsellor Intern 
 

10:00 – 12:00 
 Breastfeeding Support 

CNV Library 
 

1:15 - 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
Counsellor Intern 

 

11 
 
 
 

Closed today 

 
 

12 
 
 
 

9:15 -11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 
 

14 
 

9:15 -11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 
Counsellor  

Counsellor Intern 
 

1:15 – 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
 

 
 

15 
 

9:15 – 11:30 a.m. - *LTTP 
Counsellor Intern 

 
11:30 a.m. – 3:30  

Takaya Family Program 
 

1:15 - 3:30 p.m. - *LTTP 
 
 
 

 

Closed for the 
holiday season. 

 
 

      
 
 

10:00 – 12:00 
 Breastfeeding Support 

CNV Library 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We’ll be open 
again January 4th. 

. 

We’ll be open again 
January 4th. 

 

 

 

Closed for the 
holiday season. 

 

 

 

We’ll be open 
again January 4th. . 

 
 

 

Look for our new 
space at Lonsdale 
Quay to open in 
January.   Watch 
Facebook for 
updates. 

FSNS acknowledges 
financial contribution from 
Government. of Canada, 
Province of British Columbia, 
City of NV, District of NV 
District of WV, as well at 
United Way of the Lower 
Mainland and North Shore 
Community Foundation. 
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